
Reminder from Assemblyman 
Angelo Santabarbara 

Don’t lose your 
STAR exemption! 
The one-time re-registration 
deadline is Dec. 31. 
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Assemblyman Santabarbara urges all homeowners 
to re-register for their Basic STAR exemption.

The one-time re-registration will crack down 
on fraud and save taxpayers $50 million: 
 

  Homeowners should have received a letter from the NYS Tax 
Department with a personalized code and instructions to apply 

  You can register at www.tax.ny.gov or call 518-457-2036

  Seniors receiving Enhanced STAR are not affected by this change; 
they should follow the registration procedure for Enhanced STAR

  Time is running out! The deadline is Dec. 31!

Assemblyman Santabarbara  
is working to lower your taxes

✔✔Extended the lowest middle-class tax rate in 60 years

✔✔Lowered energy taxes

✔✔Reduced taxes on manufacturers and small businesses 

✔✔Created a tax credit for businesses  
that hire veterans 


